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On 10 May 2023, Ambassador Nishimaki received a courtesy call from Dr. George Fedha, World 

Food Programme Representative in Namibia.  

Ambassador Nishimaki  briefed Dr. Fedha on Japanese Official Development Assistance (ODA) 

to Namibia including the Grant Assistance for Grass-Roots Human Security Projects(GGP) program 

and activities of Japan Overseas Cooperation Volunteers(JOCVs) dispatched by Japan International 

Cooperation Agency(JICA).  

 Dr. Fedha enlighten Ambassador Nishimaki on the various activities of WFP in Namibia and 

discussions were held on the joint projects between Japan and WFP. 

 


